
 
 

 

Interim Use Permit 2021-UP-3 

 

Date:  9/13/22 

 

Attn: Ken Johnson – Brisbane Sr. Planner 

 

 

Ken, 

 

Google has elected to withdraw their request for appeal and extension of the above-mentioned use permit. The 

request I was asked by Google to bring before City Council is to allow for a 90-day wind down period so that the 

bus operation can transition smoothly into its next best option. We will continue to maintain the lot for dust and 

lighting through that period as well as provide the trip reporting like we do currently on a regular basis. 

 

Thank you for your support along with that provided by other members of City Staff. Please let me know if there is 

anything further I can do to help in this transition especially pertaining to the 90-day period we are requesting.  

 

 

Thank you kindly, 

 

 

__________________ 
Eric Aronsohn – Director 

Baylands Development Inc. 

 


